The PAA Publications Committee seeks applications for the position of editor of Demography. The new editor will begin work in May 2016, and will edit the 2017-2019 volumes of the journal.

Applicants are asked to submit their CV and plans for editing Demography by July 31, 2015. Plans should specify contributions from the applicant's home institution and a brief (1-2 pages) statement of the applicant's editorial goals and philosophy.

Potential applicants should email the Chair of the Publications Committee to obtain an information sheet on the financial support provided by the PAA and about other duties of the Editor. Potential applications are also encouraged to consult with recent editors of the journal about any and all aspects of editorial responsibilities. The editor will be appointed by the PAA Board at the November 2015 meeting.

Publications Committee: 
Kenneth Land, Chair, kland@soc.duke.edu 
Sara Curran, scurran@u.washington.edu 
Josh Goldstein, josh@demog.berkeley.edu
Current editor of Demography:

Pamela Smock, pjsmock@umich.edu 
Recent Previous Editors:

Stewart Tolnay, tolnay@u.washington.edu
Kenneth Land, kland@soc.duke.edu
Please make sure that a copy of your inquiry or application is sent electronically to: kland@soc.duke.edu 
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